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KILOCYCLES PHONE SUPERIOR 4424 

August 2, 1947 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you very kindly for your report of 

reception of this station. This letter will confirm 

your report. We will be pleased to hear from you at 

any time in this regard. 

LS:j 

Cordially yours, 

THE V' JI4O BROADCASTING COMPANY 

Lawrence Shipley 
Chief Engineer 


